
Special Meeting, May 11, 2010 
  
The meeting was called to order at 7:30, all board members were present.  
 
Board members discussed the sealing options presented in the various bids as well as the 
ramifications of the new prevailing wage law which is effective for projects over $25,000 in 
cost. Chairman Hesse reported that Tom Harnisch of the Town’s Association recommends 
that road projects for over $25,000 be submitted to the Department of Administration. They 
would make the determination if the project would require prevailing wage costs. 
 
Board members decided to delay resealing of Wanlass Road and Herman Coulee Road. 
  
Motion made by Steve and seconded by Jack to award the contract to reseal township roads 
including: Perkins, Wenzel, Enos, Rhyme, J.Bryhn, Severson Coulee, McClintock and 
Lockington Roads to La Crosse County Highway Department. They further noted that the 
Town of North Bend will reimburse part of the cost of resealing Lockington Road. 
 
It was further noted that a large culvert located on Mickelson Road is in need of replacing as 
it is collapsing on the west side. 
 
Town board then continued work on the employee manual. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm 
 
 


